

Bevendean Primary School

Heath Hill Avenue, Brighton, BN2 4JP

T: 01273 681292 F: 01273 622334

E: admin@bevendean.brighton-hove.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Martyn Giddens Deputy Headteacher: Mr Mark Dally

A place for everyone to succeed and thrive

Dear Parents and Carers

Our topic for this half-term is Sparkle and Shine. So far our learning has included Halloween and Bonfire Night. We are now working on our new Talk for Writing story, How to Catch a Star, and will of course do some Christmas themed activities later in the term.

Outline of things to remember:

- If your child is unwell please ring the school office to inform them of their absence.
- School uniform should consist of:
 - a white shirt/polo shirt,
 - black/navy/dark grey skirt or trousers,
 - plain navy jumper or cardigan,
 - black/white socks or black/white/navy/grey tights,
 - plain black shoes or trainers (no boots).
- Book bags need to be brought to school every day and left in children's drawers.
 Children can take the following books:
 - a book with a green dot from the corridor boxes,
 - a reading scheme book from outside the classroom before school,
 - a library book changed during school (RI Monday, RW Thursday)

We would like to welcome our Brighton University student teachers, Miss Spelling in RW and Miss McCrory in RI. They will be with us until the 15th December and then return in the Summer.

Dates for your diary:

- ★ Wednesday 29th November at 4.45pm Bedtime stories
- ★ Friday 1st December 3.20pm FABs Christmas Fayre
- ★ Tuesday 12th December at 2:00pm 3:00pm N-Year 2 Christmas Performance
- * Wednesday 13th December at 9:30am 10:30am N-Year 2 Christmas Performance
- * Thursday 14th December Children's Christmas Dinner
- ★ Friday 9th February at 9.05am RI Class Assembly
- ★ Friday 25th May at 9.05am RW Class Assembly

If you have any questions please feel free to ask.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Claire Ingram

Reception Class Teacher

Miss Talia Wiseman

Reception Class Teacher











